
DON’T FORGET!
Keep sending in your clean,
laundered and good condition

uniform items!
Please continue to donate in the usual way

by dropping them off at reception.
WE ESPECIALLY NEED SOCKS, TIES AND

SMALLER SIZE UNIFORMS
Thank you!

Julie Bastin - email: chair@sapa.org.uk
www.sapa.org.uk
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THANK YOU!
Once again our uniforms sale

was a huge success making us a
£378 profit!

This goes into our pot
to fund items for the college.
Thank you as always to the volunteers

who turned up on the day to help and to those
who tirelessly sort and tidy all the items we receive.
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